
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes  
June 21st 2020 

Rest In Peace: Mai Browne, Moohane, Newmarket on Fergus. Mother of Bernadette Browne 
Coffey, Caherloghan.  
Marian Meehan nee Daffy, Sixmilebridge and late of Rathclooney. Sister of Pauline  Con-
heady and Joe, Johnny & Eugene Daffy.    
 
Daily Mass: (Quin) Mon-Fri: 930am.  All Masses via Parish Webcam & Parish Radio Link 
from St. Mary's, Quin   
   
Holy Hour: Due to no Eucharistic Adoration there will be a Holy Hour Thursday next June 
25th from 12noon-1pm. Join in via Webcam & Parish Radio Link.   
 
Weekly Contributions: The Parish Council thanks all those who have left weekly contribu-
tions into the Parish Office at this time. Your generosity is much appreciated. A sincere 
thank you to all who subscribed to the Priests' Summer Collection last weekend for Fr. Tom 
and the Priests of the Diocese. We thank you for your generosity to this collection. 
 
Mass Intentions: Please give two weeks notice when booking a Mass intention. One inten-
tion will be taken for weekday Masses and for Sunday's NO more than three family inten-
tions will be taken. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

  
Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Co Parish Priest Abbey Cluster 087-2285355  

Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              
parishqcm@gmail.com               Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Masses:         Anniversaries:  All Masses Via Webcam & Parish Radio Link St. Mary's 
Quin  
 
Sun. June 21st 
(Quin) 
 

 
11am 

 Paddy O'Sullivan, Shraheen.  

 
Mon. June 
22nd  (Quin) 

 
9.30am 

Recently Desc. Rose Meakins, Sixmilebridge  

 
Tues. June 
23rd (Quin)  

 
9.30am 

Private Intention  

 
Wed. June  
24th (Quin) 

 
9.30am  

Private Intention  

 
Thurs. June 
25th (Quin) 

 
9.30am  

 Patrick Keane, Orda & Mae and Joe Clune  

 
Fri. June  26th
(Quin) 

 
9.30am 

Private Intention     

 
Sun. June 28th
(Quin) 

 
11am  

Simon O'Donell, Tullycrine, MM  



Parish & Pastoral Councils: There will be a meeting of Parish & Pastoral Councils in St. 
Mary's Church, Quin on this Wednesday June 24th at 7pm. This meeting (Keeping our so-
cial distance), will be about re-opening our Churches on June 29th. All members who are 
not cocooning are requested to attend. Looking forward to seeing you on the night.  
 
Pope Francis Covid 19 Emergency Fund: Urgent help required for overseas Missionaries 
and vulnerable communities in Africa, Asia and Latin America where the Church is often in 
the forefront in remote and inaccessible areas. To donate: www.wmi.ie/covid-fund or 01 
4972035   
 
Weekly Lotto draw results Thursday 18th June 2020. Number drawn: 11:16:18:22. No jack-
pot winner. €40 winners: 1.Fergal Croke, Quin ; 2.Aileen Reynolds, Ballyhannon ; 3.Tommy 
Corbett, Clooney ; 4.Peter Cantwell, Ballykilty ; 5.Nuala White, Corbally . Next draw - Online 
25th June 7.30pm - Ticket purchase cut-off time 5.00pm Jackpot: €15,200.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Happy Father's Day 
Thank you, friend Jesus, 

for my father who loves me, 
for my grandfather who cares for me 

and for God my eternal Father,  
who made me and is always with me. 

How Blessed I am! 
Amen.   

 
 

Thought for the Week 
There is a longing in each of us that can only be satisfied 

by the loving embrace of our Creator.  
 
 

                                                                        Re-Opening Our Churches 

We are working very hard at present putting plans in place for the safe reopening 

of our churches on Monday 29th June and everyone will be very welcome. As you 

know, the obligation to attend Mass in person was lifted at the start of the pandem-

ic. People are welcome to join for Mass online via the webcam or via Parish Radio 

Link. From June 29th people may choose to come to church for Mass on any day 

of the week. There is still no obligation to attend in person. Seating capacity will be 

reduced in all our churches and plans are currently being prepared for each indi-

vidual church. We will have more details next week. We are also appealing for 

people to volunteer their time to help with stewarding, cleaning and other essential 

ministries that are evolving to ensure that when we all return to mass it will be a 

safe place for everyone. If you are willing to help, please contact Fr. Tom at 087-

2285355. Thank you for your understanding and support over the last three 

months.   

  


